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9th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Don’t you just love the British weather – too hot in the summer and too cold in the winter!  I just 
wanted to update you with the snow situation based upon the predicted forecast.   
 
School remains open today.  However, we are monitoring the situation very carefully and so this may 
change depending on the conditions.  There is the prediction of further snow on and off throughout 
the day, with a further potentially heavy downpour around 3.00pm.  With this in mind, if parents 
wish to pick up there children early today, then we can facilitate this from 1.15pm onwards. This may 
also help stagger the traffic situation outside, which will be beneficial in these conditions. 
 
Unfortunately, I have had to make the decision to cancel parents evening today to support the health 
and safety of our community and staff – in particular those that live a great distance from school.  
We will endeavour to rearrange this as soon as possible before the Easter Holidays and will provide 
further information on this in the next day or so.   
 
We have sent out various texts today about clubs etc this evening.  Please look out for these as they 
contain information about cancellations. 
 
I am expecting school to be open as normal tomorrow, but there are mixed reports of snow 
overnight.  Therefore, we will update you early in the morning should there be any changes to this. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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